
 
 
 
 
 

Parents Forum Meeting  
Notes from the  

Consultation on RSE  26th May 2021  
 

• Parents will be informed when sensitive issues 
were being delivered to assist with preparing 
pupils for the information 

• Parents will be sent guidance on how topics are 
being taught eg: key terms that could be used so 
that they could support and use the same 
language to avoid mixed messages 

• Single sex lessons were suggested to avoid 
embarrassment (and same sex teachers to 
deliver sessions) 

• Pastoral care is in place to support pupils who 
may be affected by issues raised 

• Parents will be informed of the outcomes of the 
school’s review of RSE in a further Parents 
Forum meeting later in the academic year. 


